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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are trying to update the books in our library. While we do have a large number of 

quality texts, we are missing some of the more modern authors and this is where we 

hope you can help! 

 

If you have any good quality books that your family no longer has a use for, please 

donate these to the school library. Please pass any books to your child’s class teacher. 

 

Alternatively, if you have none to donate, but still wish to support Dothill pupils to 

develop a love of reading, we have set up wish lists with Amazon. 

 

Please have a browse and see if there is anything you can afford to purchase for us. 

 

Amazon: https://amzn.eu/dKWFO5Y 

 

If you do order from the wish lists, you can either have it delivered to your address 

and then bring it school, or have it delivered directly to school, where the parcel will 

go directly to the children helping in the library (Library Leaders). The address to 

use for this would be: 

 

Library Leaders 

Dothill Primary School 

Severn Drive 

Wellington 

TF1 3JB 

 

Thanks, as always, for your support to make learning at Dothill as fabulous as 

possible! 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mrs Willoughby 
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